

THE COMMONWEALTH OF MASSACHUSETTS OFFICE OF CAMPAIGN & POLITICAL FINANCE

ONE ASHBURTON PLACE, ROOM 411 BOSTON, MASSACHUSETTS 02108

RECEIVED

By Town Clerk at 9:36 am, Mar 27, 2023

TEL: (617) 979-8300 FAX: (617) 727-6549 OCPF@MASS.GOV

March 24, 2023

14835 Michael F. Walsh Walsh Committee 47 Phillips Brooks Road Westwood, MA 02090

RE: Closing eliminates continued reporting requirements

Dear Mr. Walsh:

It is our understanding that you are a candidate seeking office at the local level. After reviewing your recent campaign finance reports, we have determined that, as of the date of this letter, you are no longer required to file campaign finance reports with this office. However, you will continue to file campaign finance reports with your local election official.

If you wish to maintain an active status with this office or if our understanding of your status is erroneous, please contact us immediately. Also please be advised that, in the future, if you raise or spend any monies to advance your political future you may again have reporting requirements with this office and should notify us immediately.

Please note that sections 2 and 5 of M.G.L. c.55 require that all receipted bills and accounts relative to contributions received, expenditures made and any other campaign finance activity must be retained for six years from the date of the relevant election.

In accordance with a ruling by the Supervisor of Public Records, this letter and all correspondence relating thereto is a matter of public record. As such, it will be placed in the committee's public file.

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact this office at the above numbers.

Sincerely,

Anne Bourque

Anne.Bourque@mass.gov

Senior Auditor & Bank Liaison

Anne Brugue

cc: Elizabeth Tuleja